
OUR COVID-19 RULES AND RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

• Use hand sanitation station or wash hands each time after entering and before leaving 

 

• Only one chaperone per family of students in the building 

 

• Only 50 people are allowed in the building at one time 

 

• Drop-off of students is highly recommended 

 

• Water fountains are closed until further notice, bring water with you to every class 

 

• No attendance cards for class until further notice 

 

• No shaking hands in class 

 

 

• Instructors will be wearing masks, everyone is HIGHLY RECOMMENDED to also wear 

a mask 

 

• Please keep a 6’ distance at all times 

 

 

• When a 6’ space cannot be maintained due to student count, the class becomes closed and 

no other students will be accepted into that class 

 

• Come to class in your uniform, no changing clothes in the building 

 

• No one is permitted to enter more than 10 minutes before their specific class 

 

• Monitoring temperatures at home before leaving for class is highly encouraged  

 

• Gear (paddles, wavemasters, etc.) will be sanitized after each use 

 
• IF YOU THINK YOU MAY HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO THE VIRUS 

OR FEEL UNWELL, STAY HOME.  INSTRUCTORS WILL SEND 

YOU HOME IF YOU ARE SHOWING SIGNS OF BEING ILL 


